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THANKS TO OUR BUS DRIVERS
Thanks to our bus drivers for all their hard work and maintaining high standards
through this time.

The bus drivers are constantly taking advice for all the latest health news and our buses are
cleaned twice a day.

We appreciate the cooperation of the students and families also in helping to keep everyone safe.
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